
Greetings! 

Attached are EEI's comments from last October. Based on the draft 
documents in the January e-mail, and the concerns from manufacturers
and trade allies, our comments remain the same. 

One additional comment: Is EPA going to set installation criteria for
oil/gas furnaces and oil/gas boilers to obtain an Energy Star label?
If not, why not? After all, poor installation will reduce their
efficiency, and at a time of record oil and natural gas prices, it is
as important for gas/oil appliances to be installed as correctly as air
conditioners and heat pumps. 

Thank you for your review of our comments. 

Steve Rosenstock 
EEI 


